
The 2021 fete was cancelled due to Covid 19. In April the fete committee met to assess the feasibility 
and safety of holding the fete this year. It was clear that the event could not be made Covid secure 
under current and future restrictions , and that the government's road map did not provide sufficient 
guarantees to justify committing the necessary funds and volunteers required to run a safe and 
successful event. The fete committee, acting on behalf of the Village Hall Committee and PCC, 
recommended cancellation and this was accepted and agreed by both organisations. 
 
It is hoped that the 2022 fete will go ahead.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Alex Godfrey  
 


